
 

 

Vacancy in the Juvenile Justice Commission of Sacramento County 

 

The Juvenile Justice Commission (JJC) of Sacramento County was established through the provisions of 

Section 225 of the California State Welfare and Institutions Code. The mission of the JJC is to serve the 

community and its youth by encouraging positive citizenship, preventing delinquency, and advocating for 

the effectiveness of the Justice System.  

The JJC membership shall be comprised of residents of Sacramento County, from all geographical areas 

and represent the ethnic diversity of the County. JJC members who are approved by the Presiding Judge 

of the Superior Court and the Presiding Judge of Juvenile Court will be appointed to a four (4) year term. 

The monthly time commitment would be 2 - 4 hours, on average. 

The Commission is currently accepting applications for several vacancies. If you are interested in 

becoming involved, please go to:  https://www.saccourt.ca.gov/juvenile/delinquency/jjdpc/jjdpc.aspx.  

Click on the link “Become a Member.”  This will take you to the highlighted link to access the application 

form and instructions.  
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